
 
 
 
August 14, 2023 

UM 2000 Broad Investigation of PURPA 

Phase 0 Interim Solar + Storage Avoided Cost Rate Comment Deadline Notice  
 
This letter notifies parties that the deadline for comments to be submitted following the interim solar + 

storage rate review workshop will be Monday, August 28, by end of day.  Staff notes that parties may 

file comments to each respective docket up until the September 21st Public Meeting date, but that Staff 

will likely not have time to consider and incorporate these comments into its memo if filed after August 

28.  The interim S+S rate filings may be found in the utilities’ respective avoided cost dockets, linked 

below:   

 Portland General Electric S+S Filing in UM 1728  

 Pacific Power S+S Filing in UM 1729 

 Idaho Power Company S+S Filing in UM 1730 

 
 
If you have questions about this announcement or UM 2000, please contact:  

 

 

Ryan Bain 
Senior Utility and Energy Analyst 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

C: (503) 559-0380 

ryan.bain@puc.oregon.gov  

 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov, and 

ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2000. You will then receive emails with workshop details, 

when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule.  

 

https://apps.puc.state.or.us/edockets/edocs.asp?FileType=HAQ&FileName=um1728haq164559.pdf&DocketID=19526&numSequence=148
https://apps.puc.state.or.us/edockets/edocs.asp?FileType=HAQ&FileName=um1729haq163539.pdf&DocketID=19527&numSequence=146
https://apps.puc.state.or.us/edockets/edocs.asp?FileType=HAQ&FileName=um1730haq164035.pdf&DocketID=19528&numSequence=112
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